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KMAP 
Kansas Medical Assistance Program 

• Bulletins 
• Manuals 
• Forms 

 
Customer Service  

• 1-800-933-6593 
• 7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Monday - Friday 
 

 
KMAP Provider Enrollment  

System Upgrade 
 

 
The Kansas Medical Assistance Program (KMAP) will 
implement the next phase of the Kansas Modular Management 
System (KMMS) Provider Enrollment Wizard effective on 
December 31, 2018.  
 
During the upgrade, there will be a short period of time when 
providers will not be able to submit an application or 
revalidation. The following chart outlines the key dates and 
timeframes for each activity and the associated impact:  
 

 
2018 KEY DATES 

 
ACTIVITY 

DECEMBER 3 Provider Enrollment Wizard Unavailable 
New applications and revalidations will 
NOT be processed after 5:00 p.m. 

DECEMBER 31 Provider Enrollment Wizard Available 
Providers can begin using the updated 
KMMS provider enrollment system for 
applications and revalidations.  

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.kmap-state-ks.us/Public/homepage.asp
https://www.kmap-state-ks.us/Public/bulletins/bulletinsearch.asp
https://www.kmap-state-ks.us/Public/providermanuals.asp
https://www.kmap-state-ks.us/Public/forms.asp
https://portal.kmap-state-ks.us/ProviderEnrollment/EnrollmentCreate

